
FORRESTVILLE VALLEY SCHOOL 
DISTRICT #22I 

SUPERINTENDENT 
Mrs. Sheri Smith 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
            October 7, 2021 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week:  October 7, 2021 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 5 4 1 0 

Percent of Cases this week      0.57%          0.81%    0.37%    0.0% 

Year to Date Cases*                 
(August 2021 – Present)  26  14 9             3 

   Change in Cases from Last Week +1    +3 -2  0 

 
*Year to date, 23 households account for the 26 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 
 

Thank you to those who participated in parent-teacher conferences this week. If you were not 
able to connect with your child’s teacher during the designated times, our teachers are more than 
willing to conference with you at another time. Please contact your school office to make 
arrangements.   
 
Please remember our upcoming flu vaccine clinic scheduled for Monday, October 18th.  If you 
wish to have your child participate, please be sure to return the consent form by this coming 
Wednesday, October 13th.  Additional information can be found on the district website, 
www.fvdistrict221.org.   
 
Our Forreston High School Volleyball teams participate in Volley for a Cure during the month of 
October. This year our theme is “Fighting Cancer of All Colors, In This Family No One Fights 
Alone #TeamHEINZ”.  If you are interested in supporting this cause and purchasing a t-shirt, 
order forms were sent home via skyward email and are available on the district website. Order 
forms and payment are due by this coming Tuesday, October 12th.  Please join the volleyball 
team in support of #TeamHEINZ and Volley for a Cure on October 21st. 
 
There is no school on Friday, October 8th and Monday, October 11th. Please enjoy your extended 
weekend ahead. 
 
Mrs. Smith 
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